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THE GYRO CLUB OF EDMONTON

P.0. BOX 92 — EDMONTON — ALBERTA
T5J 2GS

July 9, 1979

NEXT MEETING ‘ .
Tuesday, July 17, 1979, Mayfair Golf & Country Club at 12:15 p.m.

COMING EVENTS
1. The 1979 International Gyro District VIII Convention will be held in
Grand Forks, B. C. on July 19 through July 21. There is still time to
forward your registration .to: Adolph Franz, P. 0. Box 1690

Grand Forks, B. C. VOH THO

2. A mixed go1f tournament will be held at the Devon Golf and Country CTub on ~
Thursday, August 9, 1979. Tee-off Time: 1:00 p.m.; Dinner: 7:00 p.m.

Green Fee: $5.00; Dinner: $8.00 per person.

Make your entry to Gordon Rennie at 452-2308. For those wishing to attend the
Dinner Party only, notify Gordon Rennie, please, by Tuesday August 7, 1979.

Those intending to rent gol1f cards must place reservations with Club Professional,
Ryan Vold at 987-3569 at least one week in advance of the Tournament.

3. Harry Mills is working on plans for a Gyro-Gyrette Luncheon to be held at Fort
Edmonton Park on August 21, 1979. More about this function in a later issue of
the Gyrolog. .

BIRTHDAYS
Norm Wildgoose - July 5 John Boychuk - Jduly 6
Wilf McBride=- July 7 Jack Agnew - July 10

CONGRATS & ACCOLADES TO OUR SECRETARY JIM HUMPHRIES .

Jim and :E'va recently returned after a visit to Jim's first Tove,"North Field
School" where he first taught at the tender age of "17". The reunion was held
at La Glace as "North Field" no longer exists. Jim (Gentleman as we know him)
-gave-the reply to the-"Toast to- the Teachers". Our correspondent informs.us that -
he received many standing 'ovations from the large crowd, which included many of
his former pupils. (Edited by Gyern)

NEW CLUB . o . :

Our congratulations and welcome to the Northwest Indiana Gyro Club chartered on :
Saturday, May 19; 1979. The new club was sponsored by Dayton, Ohio and seconded .
by Chicago, IT1linois.

THIS WEEK : .
President Ernie called upon Gordon Rennie to introduce his guest, son-in-law

Allan Warrack, a one-time Cabinet Member of the Alberta Government and now

Professor of Agricultural Economics at the University of Alberta. L

The President gave a report on the 1979-Gyro International Convention at
Salt Lake City, Utah and Boyd Slavik presented a commentary on the Convention
Go1f Tournament. Congratulations to Beth Siegel who won the Ladies' Golf
Tournament. - .

With so many energy producing’reactors developing serious flaws, we are not
sure that splitting the atom was a wise crack.
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See you in Grand Forks!

GyJim
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